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The District School Board of Indian River County met on August 28 2018, at 1:00 p.m.  The 
Superintendent’s Workshop was held in the Joe N. Idlette, Jr. Teacher Education Center located 
in the School District Office at the J.A. Thompson Administrative Center located at 6500 – 57th 
Street, Vero Beach, Florida 32967.  District School Board Members attending were:  Chairman 
Shawn R. Frost, and Board Members: Laura Zorc, and Tiffany M. Justice.  Vice Chairman Charles 
G. Searcy and Dale Simchick were absent.  Dr. Mark J. Rendell, Superintendent of Schools; and 
Suzanne D’Agresta, School Board Attorney, were also present.   

Superintendent’s Workshop Minutes 
 

I. Meeting was called to order by Chairman Frost at 1:00 p.m. 
 
II.  Purpose of the Workshop – Dr. Rendell 

Chairman Frost recognized Dr. Rendell to provide the Board Members with the Purpose 
of the Workshop.  Dr. Rendell reviewed the items on the agenda with the Board and 
audience.  He explained this is for the sole purpose of providing everyone with 
information.   Mrs. Zorc arrived at 1:02.   
 

III. Presentations 
1) Budget Update 

Dr. Rendell started by reviewing the changes that were made to the budget.  He 
thanked the entire Finance Department for their diligence in helping put this all 
together.  Dr. Rendell also introduced Mr. Conley Weiss, who is retired Director of 
Finance from St. Johns County.  He went over the significant changes in the schools 
budgets.  Dr. Rendell also shared some specifics with the Board Members.  Mr. Weiss 
shared processes that were used at St. John’s School District.  Dr. Rendell shared a few 
other items with the Board Members.  All of the members thanked Mr. Weiss and Juli 
Pelletier for all of their hard work.  Mr. Frost requested an Exit Report from Mr. Weiss, 
which he said he would provide. 

2) 2018-2019 Superintendent’s Goals 
Dr. Rendell took this time to review the changes for the Superintendent’s Goals.   The 
Board Members shared their comments on the Superintendent’s Goals.   

 
Chairman Frost called for a recess until 1:55 p.m. 
 

3) Fueling Program 
Dr. Rendell prefaced the program and turned it over to Jon Teske, Assistant 
Superintendent.  Mr. Teske introduced Jennifer Idlette, Director of Transportation.  
She in turn introduced the rest of the guests.  Miss Idlette reviewed some of the 
statistics of the propane program.  She shared the reasoning for the presentation.  Mr. 
David Rigney, Amerigas National Account Manager reviewed the PowerPoint 
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presentation.  Richard Trammell, Garage Coordinator and Gary Crumbacker, 
Warehouse Forman we also present for the presentation.  The Board Members had 
questions and they were all answered.   Dr. Rendell said he would get the numbers to 
the Board for the Fueling Station. 

  
IV. ADJOURNMENT – Chairman Frost 

Meeting adjourned at approximately 2:42 p.m. 


